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OUTCOME 5:  Primary Care 
 
Topic:  GP SUPER CLINICS 
 
Hansard Page:  CA 23 
 
Senator Boyce asked:  
 
Could you please provide a copy of each version of the GP Super Clinics funding agreement 
template? 

 
 

Answer: 
 
The three versions of the Funding Agreement templates attached are the templates from 
which individual GP Super Clinic agreements have been tailored to reflect the specific 
property and business arrangements and clinical model etc for particular funding recipients.   
 
Changes to the original template have enabled the provisions developed for these various 
arrangements to be used consistently across the GP Super Clinic Program.  Other minor 
changes have also been made to the template to cover legislative changes such as the 
Freedom of Information legislative changes, changes to the national eHealth requirements 
and privacy related change issues. 
 
 
  
 


